
 

BOULDER COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH 
Public Notice 

January 13, 2025; 5:30 p.m. 
Virtual Meeting Location: https://bit.ly/3VDNGIy  
During its regularly scheduled meeting to be held on the above date and time, the Boulder County Board 
of Health will conduct a public hearing to consider a variance for the onsite wastewater treatment 
system (OWTS) at 8550 N 39th Street, Longmont, Colorado 80503 (Applicant: Victoria Peglar & Thomas 
Rutkowski). The request is for authorization to install a vault on the property for a proposed summer 
camp instead of a full conforming Onsite Wastewater Treatment system as required by Boulder County 
regulations. Variances may be granted for vaults for specialized commercial uses.  

Rationale for the variance request is available for review by submitting a request to 
HealthOWS@BoulderCounty.gov or contacting the Boulder County Public Health Environmental Health 
Division, 3450 Broadway, Boulder, Colorado, at 303-441-1564 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 
p.m., Monday-Friday. 

If special assistance is needed, please contact Boulder County’s Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
Coordinator at 303-441-3525 at least 72 hours before the meeting. 
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